
T h e  m e s s e n g e r  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081    

Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

February 7, 2021 – February 14, 2021 

Sunday (2/7)   

  9:00 am  Worship  (w/HC) 

 10:00 am  Bible Study  

Monday (2/8)   

  6:00 pm  BOD Meeting   

Tuesday (2/9)    

   

Wednesday (2/10)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in             

    Office 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (2/11)    

  No Church Services * 

Friday (2/12)    

    

Saturday (2/13)   

 

Sunday (2/14)  Valentine’s Day 

  9:00 am  Worship Service 

 10:00 am  Bible Study  

 

* You can watch a live stream of 
Sunday’s service at  Face-
book.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the 
service is recorded and available on 
our Facebook page. Sermon will 
continue to be recorded and            
available after Sunday’s service on 

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, February 7, 2021 

Fifth Sunday after the Epiphany 



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $207 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Tell your server what church you 

are from  or write the church name on the receipt and 

Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food 

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those that 

have used this wonderful program. The church received 

$30.19 last year and $10.78 so far this year. We also 

receive food from them for   various events at the 

church.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 $2,676, 

1st Half 2020 $813,  July $138,  August 

$146, September $226, October $188,             

November $165, December $278 & January 

$187. 

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on WTMJ 620am. Local 

channel 14 airs church services on Wednesdays 

and Sundays.  

Thrivent Members your Choice Dollars for 
2020 will expire the end of March.  If you 
haven’t already done so you can allocate 
them to St Mark.  

The offering                     

envelopes for 2021 

have arrived. Please 

pick yours up in the 

Narthex.  

Cleaner Needed 

Bethany Lutheran Church in Kohler is looking to hire a 

hardworking, detail oriented individual or group to clean 

the church on a weekly basis. For more information, or 

to apply, please call 920-457-4681 or email in-

fo@blckohler.com.  

In your offering envelope box you will find an               

envelope for Initial Offering. This is to help offset 

the cost of the envelopes.  

Our Food Pantry is in a                      
constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam and 
Snacks 

Some encouraging words:  

And let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, to 

which indeed you were called in one body. 

And be thankful.  

Colossians 3:15 

There will be Girl Scout 

Cookies for sale on Sunday,  

Feb. 28th in the Narthex for 

$5 per box.  

Part-time Custodial Position opening – Sheboygan 
Lutheran High School is accepting applications for 
an evening custodial position. This year-round  
position requires 5 days/week, 4 hrs/day of           
cleaning the school buildings to maintain a well-
kept and sanitary facility. Applications for                       
employment can be downloaded from the 
www.lutheranhigh.com website or obtained in the 
LHS school office (Mon - Thurs, 9a-3p). 

The Gathering Place is now accepting new 

participants with memory loss at our Good 

Shepherd location in Sheboygan.  Please                

contact Leah at #920-627-6847 to schedule 

your tour!    

mailto:info@blckohler.com
mailto:info@blckohler.com
http://www.lutheranhigh.com

